     Carmyle Primary School Parents’ Information




Class:
P4/3

Term:   2           



Please ask your child about their learning. Our focus is on:


Our homework will focus on:
	Reading
	Non-fiction – instructions and persuasive texts

	Writing
	Writing instructions and persuasive letters

	Talking&

Listening
	Following and listening to instructions

	Maths & Numeracy
	3,6,9 times tables. Compare fractions. Add and subtract 3 digit numbers. Money – giving change. 2 and 3-d shapes, tiling, pattern and symmetry.

	Social Studies

	Caring for the environment

	Art & Design
	Using shapes in art


	Drama
	Role play and improvisation when exploring friendships in health.

	Dance
	Scottish country dancing

	Religious & Moral Education
	Christmas
Light festivals around the world

	Technologies

	Internet research
Impact of the use of technology on the environment

	Health & Well-Being

	Rules and responsibilities in school.
Basic emotions and how to deal with them.

	P.E.
	Hockey, Scottish country dancing
Thursday and Friday

	Modern Languages


	French  - numbers





	Suggestions for helping your child:



	Encourage them to read aloud every night for at least 15 minutes

	Ask them to tell you about one thing they learned that day or one thing they found challenging

	Frequent but short practise of tables including asking questions

	Please remember that homework does not always have to be written -  games and oral activities are a better way of practising skills


Homework

Practising Tables

We will continue to give the children a times table to focus on this term. Please have them chant the table regularly but also ask them questions from the table to check their recall. Also make sure some of these questions include division, e.g.

2 x 5 =

10 ÷ 5 =

This really ensures the children know their tables inside and out.

Spelling

The children will receive words in their jotters on a Monday. Over the week they will be expected to complete 2 or 3 activities from the list. They can choose which activities they want to do and can do the same ones or different ones each week. If they have other activities that they prefer to do instead then that is great.
Reading

We will not be giving out reading books but the children can borrow books from the school to read at home. It doesn’t really matter what they read as long as they enjoy it and are engaged by it. Remember not to just listen to them read but also to ask one or two questions about what they have just read.

Homework will normally be given out on a Monday and expected to be handed back in on Friday. Children can bring it in earlier if they wish or hand it in first thing on Monday. Please sign your child’s work so we know you have seen it. 
Thank you.
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